
ADDENDUM TO SAWGA MINUTES 10/4/24 

 

At the SAWGA meeting on October 4, 2024, the executive board agreed to 

postpone election of the vice president to a later date because there were no 

candidates.  Jacki Blumenthal from Kalispel subsequently volunteered.  An email 

vote was taken, and the board unanimously voted to seat Jacki as the SAWGA VP 

for the 2025 season. 

 

Submitted by: 

Ro Bury, Secretary 


